



'Let all that you do be done in love'
'Love, Hope, Respect, Perseverance, Responsibility'

Email office@blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk
Website: www.blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk

Thursday 14th November 2024

Dear parents/carers,

To enable you to further support your child's progress with phonics and reading and to really understand how it is taught and delivered I will be running an afterschool phonics lesson/workshop for Reception parents. During the session I will be teaching a phonics lesson which you can join in with alongside your child. After this, there will be some phonics activities set out on the tables for you to access alongside your child. If you have any questions about phonics or your child's reading journey this session will be a wonderful time to ask.

It will run straight after school on Thursday 28th November from 3:20pm-4:00pm.

If you have any questions about this session, please don't hesitate to ask me beforehand.

Many thanks,

Miss Maese



